
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Title]  

[Tennessee Department of Transportation]  

[Department Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

Subject: Inquiry Regarding Transportation Violations in Tennessee  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally address some 

concerns regarding transportation violations that have recently come to 

my attention within the state of Tennessee.  

[Briefly describe the specific transportation violations, including 

dates, locations, and any relevant details.]  

As a concerned citizen, I believe it is crucial for the safety and well-

being of all residents and visitors that these issues are taken seriously 

and addressed promptly.  

I kindly request further information regarding the steps the Tennessee 

Department of Transportation is taking to manage these violations and 

ensure compliance with state regulations.  

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to 

your prompt response.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name] 


